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Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Examination Contingency Days are Thursday 6th (afternoon), Thursday 13th (afternoon) and  

all day on Wednesday 26th June 2024 
 
We would like to draw your attention to important information that we need to share with you, to avoid any 
issues next summer.  
 
The Examination Boards contingency exam days have been arranged by the exam boards, so that in the event of 
widespread, sustained national or local disruption to examinations there may be exams timetabled on these days. 
It is part of the awarding bodies’ standard contingency planning for examinations.  Candidates are reminded that 
they must remain available up to and including Wednesday 26th June 2023 should an exam board need to 
invoke its contingency plan and exams be held on this day. 
 
It is common for families to book holidays in June and July when students have finished their exams. However, 
this will need to be arranged for after Wednesday 26th June as it will be devastating for a student to miss out on a 
good grade after working hard for two years because they might be absent from a rearranged final exam. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs S. M. W. Gorton 
Examinations Officer  
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